
The children of Carns NS put on
wonderful performance of our 2024
Musical ‘The Pirates of the Curry
Bean’ in mid January.  

OUR 2024 MUSICAL

Pirates of the Curry Bean 

ST. BRIGID
CROSSES

We made crosses in the
senior room & learned about
February traditions.  
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BEEBOTS 

Children in the junior room
have enjoyed using Beebots
over the past 2 weeks. 



During February, we are looking
forward to working with artist
Kathryn Maguire over  5 weeks. 

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE

STEM

Children are working on team
science experiments 2nd to 6th
class each week.We are focusing
on electricity at the moment. 

Upcoming Events
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All classes will be participating &
we will conclude the residency
with a workshop with Kathryn in
The Model at the end of February. 

SPANISH IN CLASS

In the coming weeks, children in
senior room will be participating
in the ‘Yes to Languages’
programme & will be learning
spanish for 8 weeks.


